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Purchase of 50 Twelve-Lead Heart Monitors/Defibrillators (Replacements) for the Mesa Fire and
Medical Department (Citywide)

The Zoll cardiac monitors that are currently on the Fire and Medical Department’s trucks have
reached the scheduled life cycle replacement and will be traded-in for new monitors.

The Mesa Fire and Medical Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using
the City of Tucson cooperative contract with Zoll Medical Corporation, at $2,000,000.  This purchase
is funded by the Capital General Fund.
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